
SPRING MUSICAL 

AUDITIONS!!!

Students in grades 1 through 12 are invited to audition for our annual 
spring musical!  In this story of “The Ugly Duckling” a cast of over 25 

students is needed.  There are MANY speaking parts, and roles for 
students who can commit to time consuming roles as well as smaller roles 

requiring less rehearsal time.

WHEN:  January 15th, 2020 anytime between 3:30 and 6pm

WHERE:  The music room in the high school (enter through back gym doors)

WHAT DO I NEED TO DO? :  Students should have a memorized monologue 
ready to be acted out as well as an uptempo musical theater or Disney song.  
They will need to sing along with a karaoke or accompaniment track that can 
typically be found in a YouTube search. The better prepared you are, the larger 
the role.

FEE: A cast fee of $75 is due at the time of your audition.  If you do not make 
the show for some reason, your cast fee will be returned to you.  This fee covers 
the cost of the show, royalties, and a small part of our sound and lighting 
expenses.  You will be responsible for your own costume, but we will work 
together to make this as inexpensive as possible.

Rehearsals will typically be on Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday between 5:30 and 7:30.  A 
rehearsal schedule will be given, and many parts will not need to be there more than 1 night 
per week.  Larger roles will have a greater time commitment, especially during the last two 

weeks before the show.

Show dates are April 3rd and 4th, 2020.  Tech week will be March 30th through April 2nd, and all 
cast members are expected to attend to get us ready for the show that weekend.  


